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Tulalip Charitable Contributions Funds Distribution Report

NAME OF AGENCY:
ADDRESS:
CONTACT:

GENERAL GOALS:

SPECIFIC USE FOR THIS AWARD:

Snohomish County Fire Fighters Pipes and Drum
http://www.snocopipes.com

Snohomish County Firefighters Pipes and Drums is a firefighter owned
and operated pipe band in Snohomish County, Washington. Each member
of SCFFPD is an active firefighter serving a Fire Department within
Snohomish or Island County.

The band was established to promote brotherhood and increase the camaraderie of Snohomish County
Firefighters by honoring tradition, and respecting those who gave the ultimate sacrifice. Since we received
your generous donation we have been able to accomplish all that we hoped to. Through your gift we have
achieved financial stability and are able to support others in our efforts. We have played at fire fighter
funerals, the one year anniversary of the OSO landslide and a vigil for the recent loss at the Marysville
Pilchuck High School. We have purchased much needed replacement parts for our instruments and

uniforms.

For more information see the attached pages from Snohomish County Fire Fighters Pipes and Drum.

disclaimer: These reports are at times summaries of content provided by the recipient, not always complete quoted material.



From: Janet Jaeger [mailto:batt71c@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 1:12 PM

To: Marilyn Sheldon

Subject: Q4 2014 14.2 Charitable Grant Recipient

Marilyn,

Thank you so much for the support!

The Reason We Are Requesting This Grant

All members involved donate their time and pay for their own lessons and instruments. They also pay dues each month to
help cover the cost of uniforms, other equipment, travel and lodging. Our other main source of income is through the sale
of t-shirts and other swag.

How We Will Spend the Funds

The members will continue to donate their time and fund the lessons. The grant money would be spent on replacement
parts for the instruments, uniforms, travel and lodging for funerals and charitable events.

Since we received your generous donation we have been able to accomplish all that we hoped to. Through
your gift we have achieved financial stability and are able to support others in our efforts. We have played at
fire fighter funerals, the one year anniversary of the OSO landslide and a vigil for the recent loss at the
Marysville Pilchuck High School. We have purchased much needed replacement parts for our instruments and
uniforms.

We were able to use the funds to build our inventory of items we sell in order to raise money. You have played
a major part in allowing us to be self-sustainable as a band. Recently we raised funds for the Leukemia
Foundation and the Fire Fighters Cancer Support Network. We have many other fundraisers planned for the
coming year.

Please visit our website: Snocopipes.com

Again, Thank You, Your donation meant a lot,

Battalion Chief Janet Jaeger

Snohomish County Fire Fighters Pipes and Drums



